
Submitter: Arman Kluehe 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Veterans, Emergency 
Management, Federal and World Affairs 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

SB641 

We should never even consider selling Oregon's precious farmland to a known 

enemy of the United States of America. NEVER, NEVER, NEVER.  


